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December 4, 2014

Dr. Belle Wheelan

President

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Thank you for your letter of October 29, 2014, in response to Lanier Technical College’s submission
of a substantive change prospectus seeking approval of Bilingual Customer Service TCC program.

Your letter asks for a description of the student support programs, services, and activities in place
to support the initiative. Enclosed please find a narrative describing student support services.

Should you have any questions, please contact our COC liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at

jtolleso@laniertech.edu or 770.781.6950.

Sincerely,

G4

Dr. Ray Perren. President
Lanier Technical College
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Enclosure

cc: Dr. Steven Sheeley
Dr. Joanne Tolleson
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